
From: Kelly Kenney <kkenney@langleycity.ca>  
Sent: Monday, September 20, 2021 10:11 AM 
Subject: Clarification of Intent of Correspondence from City of Langley Re: Resolution - Appointment of 
Directors to Regional District Board 
 
Mayor and Council, 
 
Further to my correspondence of September 15, 2021 (attached), conveying Langley City Council’s 
resolution regarding appointment of Directors to Regional District Board.  For clarification, Langley City 
Council is requesting that BC municipal councils also consider sending correspondence to the Ministry of 
Municipal Affairs to request a broad consultative process be conducted in partnership with the Union of 
British Columbia Municipalities, [applicable local government area association], and all local 
governments in BC to solicit feedback with tangible and objective rationale to support the amendment 
to section 19 of the Local Government Act, requested by the Metro Vancouver Regional District Board of 
Directors, to require municipal councils to appoint the Mayor, or the Mayor’s designate, as the 
municipal director to the regional district board. 
 
Best regards, 
 
KELLY KENNEY 
CORPORATE OFFICER 
 
20399 Douglas Crescent, Langley BC V3A 4B3 
P 604.514.4591 E kkenney@langleycity.ca 
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